

Attracta Ui Bhroin <attractaub@gmail.com>

Fwd: FW: HPC Nuclear Power Plant

1 message

Attracta Ui Bhroin <attractaub@gmail.com> To: Attracta Ui Bhroin <attractaub@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 8, 2017 at 8:42 AM

From: Paul Mcdonald [mailto:Paul.Mcdonald@DCCAE.gov.ie]

Sent: 18 October 2017 12:33

To: 'michael@ien.ie' <michael@ien.ie>; 'michael@environmentalpillar.ie' <michael@environmentalpillar.ie>

Subject: HPC Nuclear Power Plant

Dear Mr. Ewing,

I refer to your e mail and attachment to Ministers Naughten and Murphy in relation to the HPC development received on 13th October.

This Department does not view the letter from the UK in July of this year as constituting an invitation to the Irish Government to facilitate Irish citizens to comment on the development of HPC but rather provides an opportunity to comment on potential trans boundary impacts using scientific evidence. A submission on those lines will be made later this week.

In this Department's view there has been a satisfactory level of information received from the UK Government in relation to nuclear matters generally and specifically in relation to the development of HPC- as evidenced by a recent visit by DCCAE and EPA officials to the site at Hinkley at which a wide range of matters relating to the development were discussed, in some detail.

I am happy to arrange a meeting with you in the coming days to discuss this matter further- please contact me by e mail or at either of the numbers below.

Regards

Paul McDonald



Paul McDonald Principal Air Quality & Environmental Radiation Protection Policy

Department of Communications, Climate Action & Environment Newtown Road, Wexford, Y35 AP90, Ireland www.dccae.gov.ie | @Dept CCAE

T:+353 (1) 6782080| M:087 6878429| E: Paul.McDonald@dccae.gov.ie

Letter re Public Participation on Hinkley Point Nuclear Power Plant Oct 2017.pdf